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Growing up on a farm and marrying a farmer I have an appreciation for the land. We give so little and it
provides much in return. We need to be good stewards of the land. Building a solar farm in Washington
township is unwise use of our farm land. Please find a alternative location not taking up our farm land.
Leave Washington township alone. It's zoned out for a reason. Thank you.
 
Rachelle Harmon
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